
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 30 November  
 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
 

Dress down day Friday 3 December 
 

On Friday 3 December we are having a dress down day to raise money for a campaign 
called #UniteTheUniforms. This is to raise money to build a ‘999 Cenotaph’ in London 
and will honour everybody who has ever served in the NHS and emergency services 
– from call handlers’, admin staff and porters to first responders, nurses and GPs. 
Those on the frontline could not do their jobs without people working hard behind the 
scenes and the children will need to wear blue, green, red or orange clothing (the 
colours of the emergency services).  
 
If you would like to donate then you can do so by texting ‘Hero 1’ to 70500 to donate 
£1.  If you would like to donate more than £1, or for more information please do visit 
the website www.999Cenotaph.org.uk. Please do not bring any money into school. 
 
We will be having a school assembly on Thursday to explain to the children why we 
are raising money for the ‘999 Cenotaph.’  
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood  
 

http://www.999cenotaph.org.uk/

